
Externship Program at Boston College  
 
 The Boston College Career Center invites you to participate in the Boston College 
Externship Program, a one-day job-shadowing and mentoring experience during the week 
of January 11-15, 2010. By offering a BC student the opportunity to participate in daily 
activities such as sitting in on staff meetings, observing client interactions, touring 
facilities, and conducting informational interviews, you help that student gain invaluable 
insights that could aid them in discerning their future career. 

The Externship Program is not for academic credit and students are not expected 
to be compensated for their participation.  

We are currently seeking Boston College alumni at every career level (entry-level 
to CEO) in any industry in the Boston area! We hope you will consider becoming a 
partner with Boston College and the Career Center in this exciting program. 

For more information or to register, please visit our website at 
http://www.bc.edu/offices/careers/employers/externship.html. Deadline to register is 
October 30. Questions? Contact Nicole Landry at externship.employer@bc.edu. 
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